
 

Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 2 September 2003 

4. PLYNLIMON ROAD - PROPOSED FOOTPATH 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Project Consultation Leader, DDI 941-8013. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve for consultation the attached concept 

plan for the construction of a footpath on the south side of Plynlimon Road in front of Plynlimon Park. 
 
 BACKGROUND 

 
 A request/s has been received for a footpath to be constructed in front of the park following the 

construction of the railway cycleway.  This work in Plynlimon Road will link the cycleway with the 
existing footpath and is programmed on the capital works programme for construction in the 2003/04 
financial year.  An amount of $10,000 is budgeted for this project for which a funding contribution from 
the Board has been made.  

 
 It is proposed that a publicity pamphlet (including the concept plan TP 157901) be distributed to obtain 

the residents and property owners feedback on the proposal. 
 

 Staff 
Recommendation: That the proposed concept plan for Plynlimon Road be approved for 

consultation. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 


